From:

Monika Piatt < Monika@rescueresponse.com>

Sent:

Friday, May 19, 2017 3:53 PM

To:

JMR Exhibits

Cc:

Sen Burdick; rep.annlininger@state.or.us; sen.tedferrioli@state.or.us; Sen Prozanski; Rep

Fahey; rep.carlwilson@state.or.us; Sen Beyer; Sen.JeffKruse@state.or.us;

rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep.AndyOlson@state.or.us

Subject:

SB307

Importance:

High

I am responding to an article in the Bend Bulletin from 5/18/17 encouraging residents to respond to you all about SB307.

As you know, Oregon schools are 49th out of 50. Once again, 49th out of 50! Parents using pot and kids having access at their homes (accidently or on purpose) is certainly not helping. With you all continuing to find ways to bring this drug into more venues every week, you are part of the problem, NOT the solution. Please slap yourselves in the face and pour some cold water over your heads. Is this what you want to be known for and written up in the history for our future generations, including your own families?

In all our counties, we had measures about schools and education on election day this past week. Why? Because we are shaping the future with decisions being made today and our state keeps asking for more money, although legalizing Marijuana was supposed to pay into education, after paying the OLCC. To date, legalizing recreational marijuana has done nothing but cost this state money and affected lives of Oregonians in adverse manners.

You are all intelligent and educated people. I have had the honor of seeing you personally in Salem. Certainly, you must be aware of what marijuana does to developing brains and to the those who continue to use this substance regularly. Don't you know anyone who struggles with drug addiction? Please do not promote this drug and lifestyle, by selling and allowing this in outdoor venues.

Additionally, how in the world is law or drug enforcement to monitor the sales and use at these venues? What about the DUI's after people leave these events?

Please do not pass SB307 and please take a cold, hard look at what you are doing to this wonderful state of ours! Thank you!!!

Monika Piatt
Rescue Response Gear Inc.
Monika@rescueresponse.com
541-549-1485 Office
541-549-2155 Fax